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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 2/15/93 

It must be the winter doldrums, as few reports were recieved 
this past week. There is an interesting exotic in the 
southeast, two CHINESE THRUSHES (WAH-MEE) that have been 
seen daily in an Ottumwa backyard for several months now. If 
interested in seeing these birds, call Darleen Ayres at 
(515)682-1697. 

Elsewhere in the southeast in Scott County along the 
Mississippi River, an adult GLAUCOUS GULL was above the I-74 
bridge sitting on the rocks in the middle of the river, as 
seen from the Butterworth Parkway in Moline, and a 
first-year ICELAND GULL was spotted near the entrance to 
Credit Island Park in Davenport, both on the 14th. In Iowa 
County, an Iowa City Bird Club outing to the Amana Wood 
located four NORTHERN SAW-WHET OWLS in the old ice pond 
area, which is on the north side of hiway #6 a half mile 
west of Homestead. In Johnson County at the Coralville 
Reservoir, a LONG-EARED OWL was in a row of scotch pines 
about a quarter mile southwest of the intersection of the 
Greencastle and Swan Lake Roads on the 13th. 

In the west in Harrison County, Nina and Wayne Strang 
reported a male GREAT-TAILED GRACKLE in their yard in Modale 
on the iith. 

In the northeast in Delaware County, a HERMIT THRUSH was in 
a pine planting at Backbone State Park, 200 yards south of 
the north entrance on the 7th. In Linn County at Cedar Lake 
in Cedar Rapids, in with the hundreds of MALLARDS and CANADA 
GEESE on the 14th were WOOD DUCKS, REDHEAD, BLACK DUCKS, 440@i Cae 

AMERICAN COOT, RING-NECKED DUCKS, HOODED MERGANSERS, arc 

DOUBLE-CRESTED CORMORANT, 7/#4 -@eee #0 Gxsae. 
Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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